
WIDMERPOOL PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 
Minutes of the parish meeting held in the Keyworth Rugby Club Pavilion on May 12, 2015, at 7.00pm 
 
There were five members of the public present and they were welcomed by the Chairman Coun. Mollie 
Broadberry. The clerk Mike Elliott was present. 
 
1] Apologies:  There were none 
 
2] Minutes from previous parish meeting were presented to the meeting, agreed and were signed 

by the chairman. 
 
3] Chairman’s report.  
 The chairman thanked members of the council for their work in the previous 12 months.  She 

said activities had included dealing with planning applications, litter, and dog fouling.  The 
meetings had all been well attended. 

 
4] Financial report 2014-5. 
 The clerk presented a report on the finances of the council over the past 12 months and said the 

council began the 2014 – 15 financial year with a balance in hand of £1,749. 
 It finished the year with £1,964. 
 Its income in the form of the council tax precept was £4,015. 
 The precept for the new 2014-2015 year has been set by the parish council at £4015. 
 Expenditure during the 12 month period amounted to £3,801 
 
5] Matters raised by the public. 
 The condition of the notice board was discussed, with it being stated the glass sliding doors were 

difficult to move.  Coun. Holland said he would investigate the matter. 
 
 There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.20pm. 

 


